



March 7, 1994

President Becky Cain St. Albans, West Virginia

Vice-Presidents
Diane B. Sheridan
Taylor Lake Village, Texas

Peggy Lucas Minneapolis, Minnesota

Secretary-Treasurer Robin Seaborn St. Petersburg, Florida

Directors
Pat Brady
Springfield, Virginia

Marilyn F. Brill Danville, Pennsylvania

Jane S. Garbacz Wilton, Connecticut

Bobbie E. Hill Camden, Arkansas

Debbie Macon West Bloomfield, Michigan

Beverly K. McKinnell St. Paul, Minnesota

> Linda Moscarella Taos, New Mexico

Nancy Pearson Tacoma, Washington

Carole Wagner Vallianos Manhattan Beach, California

> Kathleen Weisenberg Atherton, California

> > Executive Director Gracia M. Hillman

Wilma Mankiller Chief of the Cherokee Nation Oklahoma P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

The League of Women Voters will officially celebrate its 75th Anniversary on February 14, 1995. Celebratory events and activities will take place beginning June 1994 and will continue until June 1996 in Washington, DC and throughout the country.

I invite you to become part of the League of Women Voters of the United States 75th Anniversary Honorary Committee for this celebration as a respected member of our national community. Your only obligation is to lend us your name in recognition of this milestone event. The League could then use this Honorary Committee list on celebratory materials, literature and stationery throughout this two year time period. Our fundraising campaign is separate from this celebratory Honorary Committee and your name would not be used to directly solicit funds. We would, however, like to use this Honorary Committee list in programs for special events.

I hope you will agree to this request and look forward to hearing from you. I have included a release form for your convenience. Please sign and date this and return it in the enclosed envelope. If you have any questions, please call our Deputy Executive Director, Judy Conover, at 202-429-1965.

Sincerely,

Becky Cain

President